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CDTRP Roles and Responsibilities 
 

There are two roles for academic participants in the CDTRP:  

• CDTRP Investigator 

• CDTRP Collaborator 

(we have eliminated the role of ‘CDTRP Associate Member’) 
 

CDTRP Investigators 
 

• Have made themselves aware of and will adhere to the obligations set out in the CDTRP 
Coalition Agreement (including but not limited to stipulations regarding publications, 
intellectual property, confidentiality, conflict resolution, governance, and evaluation) 
that has been signed by their institution on their behalf  

o The CDTRP Coalition Agreement is made available to investigators when their 
application to join the network is approved.  A summary of this document is also 
available.  Please contact us (info@cdtrp.ca) to obtain copies or if you have any 
questions. 

• Will contribute where possible to the research goals of the CDTRP by producing, 
accessing, presenting and/or publishing CDTRP data according to the CDTRP Publication 
Guidelines and Coalition Agreement 

• Will participate in the generation and submission of reports upon request regarding 
CDTRP activities and in particular the annual progress report for research programs in 
which they are identified as a participant 

• Are required to acknowledge the CDTRP on all publications and presentations that 
derive from CDTRP activities or collaborations 

• Are encouraged to list the CDTRP as an author affiliation on their publications 

• Are expected to attend monthly Theme/Platform teleconferences 

• Are expected to attend the CDTRP Annual Scientific meeting and regional CDTRP 
meetings, whenever possible  

• Will participate in CDTRP activities, when possible, including:   

o CDTRP committees (Evaluations Committee, New Initiatives Committee, and 
other ad-hoc initiatives)  

o CDTRP peer-review processes (grants/awards, manuscripts) 
o Academic Training program (webinars, curriculum development, mentorship, 

etc.) 
o Other CDTRP activities when requested (Café Scientifique, spokesperson, media, 

etc.) 
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• Are eligible to apply to CDTRP grant competitions as a Principal Applicant 

• Receive regular CDTRP updates and communications via email and Sosido (and is 
considered a Sosido “Member”) 

• Can receive support from the CDTRP Research Services Platform, Data Innovations 
Platform, Education and Career Development Platform, PFD (Patient/Family/Donor) 
Researcher Partnership Platform, and the CDTRP Central Management Team 

• Can receive support from the CDTRP for external grant applications (i.e. letters of 
support and collaboration) 

• Have access to training opportunities 

 

CDTRP Collaborators 

• Are at arm's length from the Theme/Platform (do not attend regular calls or meetings) 

• Do not directly produce, access, present and/or publish CDTRP data (but can be a co-
author if involved in the study) 

• Can receive general CDTRP updates if desired (as a Sosido “Follower”) 

• Can apply to CDTRP grant competitions with a current CDTRP Investigator listed as a co-
applicant (and if successful, would become a CDTRP Investigator) 

• Can apply to be a CDTRP Investigator, by completing and submitting a CDTRP 

Application form (available to download at: https://cdtrp.ca/en/get-involved/) 
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